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Magna Minute: Scalable Powertrain Solutions

PTS Reman: Powertrain Solutions - Torque
Converters Why Powertrain Company Planning
Georgia's Energy Future: Climate Solutions
That Go Beyond Carbon What is Cummins
Integrated Power? Train cars derail in Warner
Robins, Georgia Introducing Cummins
PowerDrive 

Mast Motorsports - High Performance
Powertrain SolutionsPACCAR TX-8 Transmission 
Solutions for the Automotive Industry //
Powertrain Automotive Powertrain and Power
Module Solutions MAHLE Powertrain
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Capabilities I'm Done with Electric Cars!

Going back to Combustion Power - Here's Why!
5 Tools You Should Never Buy from Harbor
Freight How to Negotiate a Car Deal in 2022
\u0026 Get the Dealer to Discount the Price |
Justin's Success Story This Just Killed the
Future of Electric Cars Don't Buy a Car Until
You Watch THIS Video | How to Negotiate How
much does an electric car actually cost? 
Never DO THIS When You Buy a Car | Part 1
What TO DO When Buying a Car TO TAKE CONTROL
(Former Dealer Explains) This Illegal Car Mod
Just Changed the Game 5 Scams Your Car

Mechanic Doesn’t Want You to Know RRR247 PBS
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Saturday Training 7.9.2022 Here's What TO DO

When Car Dealers Add $5K on top of MSRP
(Former Dealer Explains) Intelligent
Powertrain Management (IPM6) InsiderOutlook -
What's trending in global powertrain
development Detroit Intelligent Powertrain
Management (IPM4) Driver Training Video On
the Spot with Dana's Class 6 Electric
Powertrain Must read books for are an EV
enthusiast | Electric Vehicle related books
Never Go to This Auto Parts Store 

Powertrain Solutions Georgia
The writing has been on the wall for the Bolt
and Bolt EUV for some time now. With General
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Motors moving to its Ultium platform for all

of its battery-electric vehicles going
forward, the Bolt would ...

The Cheaper-Than-Ever Chevrolet Bolt Is Not
Long for This World
Evolito supplies high-performance, low-weight
axial-flux motors and controllers that are
smaller, lighter and with a h ...

Electric Propulsion Company Evolito Acquires
Aerospace Battery Company Electroflight to
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Create Full Powertrain Solutions Capability
Further founding member companies—BEET,

Edge2Web, Pure Precision, Gleason Corp, GROB
Systems, Hardinge, MAYA HTT, Patti
Engineering, TÜV SÜD, the University of
Georgia ... Steve Burris, with the ...

Industry Update
Designed to meet the highest ASIL-D safety
levels, the line perfectly fits advanced
powertrain applications and Hybrid Electric
Vehicles (HEV) / Electric Vehicles (EV) motor
drives, electric power ...
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SPC58 E Line MCUs
The only powertrain is a 3.8-liter V6
offering 310-hp and 281 torques, the same
engine that debuted on the 2020 model, paired
to a nine-speed automatic transmission.
Unsurprisingly, the Frontier ...

CAR REVIEW: Finally, a new Frontier
Turntide Electrification is a flexible, fully-
scalable platform composed of high-efficiency
powertrain components, configurable to
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provide solutions for a range of industries.

Component systems ...

Turntide Technologies Simplifies Commercial
Vehicle Electrification with Suite of World-
Class Battery and Powertrain Technologies
The age of electrification, with vehicles
that are simpler to manufacture due to fewer
parts and without the need for such an
expansive in-house and external powertrain
value chain is ...
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Auto industry ready to witness job losses and

major skill transitioning
Spurred by an offer from Georgia Power,
Tifton City Council reviewed the logistics of
equipping downtown with these stations during
a meeting earlier this week. The electric
company recently ...

City looks at electric vehicle charging
stations
It uses GM’s Ultium electric powertrain
platform ... the 33-inch infotainment and
driver display screen, useful storage
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solutions, interesting materials, spacious

cabin and design elements.

2023 Cadillac Lyriq walkaround
Though a great deal of important factors have
been improved on the Mitsubishi’s flagship
model, some of the negatives carry over —
including its powertrain. The Outlander
retains its singular ...

CAR REVIEW: Revamped Outlander is brought
back into relevancy
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Electrification and hydrogen are clearly the

ways of the future for motor carriers seeking
to shrink their carbon footprint, but lost in
all the excitement and innovation in battery
electrics and ...

Test drive: Peterbilt Model 536 with Cummins
L9N natural gas engine
$420 million for Mobility Solutions All in
for hydrogen: Mobile fuel cell, electrolysis
and stationary fuel cell Bosch is enabling
electrification – for the powertrain and
beyond – to support ...
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Bosch focuses on climate-neutral and
connected technology in North America
As recently as last week, ZeroAvia’s CEO Val
Miftakhov told a U.S. House Transportation
subcommittee that even a hybrid powertrain
using batteries was “too incremental.” Other
companies however, ...

Hydrogen startup ZeroAvia has a zero-emission
vision, but its next plane is a hybrid
Georgia GOP Senate candidate Herschel Walker
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is facing criticism after it turned out that

his claims that he worked in law enforcement
with the Cobb County Police Department and as
an FBI agent turned ...
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